
MANHATTAN AMERICAN LEGION, POST 935 
P.O. Box 171, Manhattan Illinois 60442 

779-243-8959 

 

 

 

Post meetings held the 3rd Thursday of each month in the Manhattan Township Hall at 7:00 p.m. 

All members are invited to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

COMMANDER’S MESSAGE 

 

If you have not renewed your 2019 membership dues 

please pay them as soon as possible. We would like to 

meet our 100% goal.  

 

Thank you Legion Honor Guard Members for your 

participation in honoring all military members that 

passed in 2018. The post Commander has published all 

dates for burials Post 935 will participate in during 2019. 

If you are interested in joining the Honor Guard check 

with our Honor Guard Chairman, John Kestel.   

 

If you would like to post any items on the bulletin board, 

you must first have it approved.  Please contact Larry 

Musson for any postings. 

 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

  

We are glad to welcome new members to Post 935. 

Come and join us! 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

 

The Christmas Party December 20 was a big success! 

Thanks John & Barb Kestel and all who attended!   

 

 

 

 

  

TAPS 

 

 

JANUARY  BIRTHDAYS 

 

 

 

JANUARY 2019 
Volume 8, Issue 2 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

 

JAN.  8  Direct Burials Abraham Lincoln Cemetery 

   Honoring those who served     9 a.m. 

JAN.  17  Post Meeting Manhattan Township Building   7:00 p.m. 

JAN.  19                      Honor Guard Ceremony at St. Joes Church  11:15 a.m. 

JAN.  21                      Honor Guard Duty Abraham Lincoln Cemetery All Day 

 

 

Larry Musson, Adjutant            James Romain, Commander 

 

 


